
 

 

URGENT & IMPORTANT NOTICE FROM LIFEWORKS 

TO ALL HAMILTON SALARIED PLAN MEMBERS 

October 22, 2021 

Notice to HSP members who are receiving pension payments from 

Canada Life (this notice does not apply if you are receiving your HSP 

pension payments from Sun Life) 

In August, and as a further step in the annuity conversion process and HSP 

wind up, Canada Life sent you a welcome package with information about 

your pension including copies of your Annuity Certificates.  

Canada Life asked all HSP members to carefully review the Annuity 

Certificates to make sure their individual information is correct, and 

complete and return a Confirmation of Receipt form.   

There is a small group of HSP members that have not yet returned the 

Confirmation of Receipt to Canada Life.  

It is important that you complete and return the Confirmation of 
Receipt form to Canada Life as soon as possible to avoid any 
disruption in receiving your payments. 
 
Please disregard this notice if you have already returned the form to 
Canada Life. 
 
If you have any questions about the Canada Life Confirmation of Receipt 
form, please contact Canada Life. 
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